



Administrative Memorandum Regular Board Meeting

Date: May 13, 2020

Topic: Sketch Plans: Sunnyside Elementary (Site 202) Addition

Submitted by: D. Greg Frank, Secretary-Treasurer

Background:

Sunnyside Elementary (Site 202), 2828 159 Street, was approved for a 10-classroom addition by the Minister of Education on February 11, 2020. The addition will increase capacity from 100K/350 to 100K/600 students.

The sketch plans are being brought forward to the Board of Education for information and to receive any input the Trustees may have on the proposed plans.

The architect for the project, Mark Ehman, Architect AIBC, LEED AP, B.E.S., M.Arch., Partner, DA Architects + Planners, will present the sketch plans to the Board.

It is recommended:

THAT the sketch plans for an addition at Sunnyside Elementary (Site 202), 2828 159 Street, be received as presented.